
 
 

Village of Innisfree  
Community Garden Project - 2023 

 

Community gardens support wellness, promote a sense of community and provide a source of 

food security. The Village of Innisfree is pleased to move forward with this community project 

in 2023 with a proposed opening date of Friday, May 19th. 

The garden will be located at 5207 50 Ave with a limited number of plots that will be issued on a ‘first 

come, first served’ basis. The Village will have the plots prepared for initial planting and there will be 

access to fresh water. Community Garden Handbooks with all guidelines will be available. 

If interested, please contact the Village of Innisfree to obtain a Community Garden Handbook 

and application via: 

• www.innisfree.ca  

• admin@innisfree.ca  

• 780-592-3886 
 

Once you have reviewed the guidelines and submitted your application it will be reviewed and 

if accepted, you will be notified of your plot location.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


